
   
 

   
 

PARISH OF OUR LADY AND ALL SAINTS, 
13 NEW ROAD STOURBRIDGE DY8 1PQ 

Website www.olas.org.uk  Webcam www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/our-lady-all-saints 

Email olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk Telephone 01384 395308  

 Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity Number 234216 

PARISH PRIEST Fr Philip Griffin PRIEST IN RESIDENCE Fr Stephen Pimlott 

    PARISH DEACON Rev Mr Tom Tranter PARISH SECRETARY Mrs Sarah Price  
HEALTH AND SAFETY Mr Steve McNally 

SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS Mr Paul Shannon (07557 051515) and Mrs Kathryn Sargent.  
ST JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL Principal Mr Anthony Wilkes 01384 431980 

HAGLEY CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL Principal Mr James Hodgson 01562 881820   

MARY THE MOTHER OF GOD – 31ST DECEMBER 2022/1ST JANUARY 2023 – YEAR A 
DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Saturday 31st 

December 

5-00PM Intentions of Sadie Murphy (Birthday)  

Mary Mother of God 

Sunday 1st 

January 
8-30AM 
 
11-00AM 

James and Elizabeth Harnick 

 

People of the Parish  

Mon 2nd 9-00AM Intentions of Harnick family St Basil & St Gregory 

Tues 3rd 12-30PM Verena, Imelda Smith and Robert Steele  

Wed 4th 9-00AM 

7-00PM 

In thanksgiving – Shannon family 

Requiem Mass for Pope Benedict XVI 

 

Thurs 5th 9-00AM Donor’s Intentions  

Fri 6th 9-00AM 

10-45AM 

7-00PM  

Larry & Rita Flanagan 
Mass at St Joseph’s School 
People of the Parish 

Epiphany of the Lord 

Sat 7th 

 

10-00AM 
 
5-00PM 

Kim Drinkwater 

 

Audrey McDonnell  

(Enrolment Mass for First Confession) 

 

 

The Baptism of the 

Lord 

Sun 8th 
 
 

8-30AM  
 
11-00AM 

People of the Parish 
 
Simon Tudor 

PRAYERS AND READING FOR TODAY ARE ON PAGE 109 0F THE MASS BOOK  
THE CRIB OFFERINGS ARE FOR FRIENDS OF THE HOLY LAND. 

CHRISTMAS BREAK  
The parish office will reopen on Tuesday 3rd January. If your request/query is urgent please call Fr Philip. 
Wednesday ‘Growing in Faith’ bible study restarts Wednesday 4th January  
Adult Instruction restarts Thursday 5th January 
Confirmation class (for children not attending Catholic Schools) restarts 7th January 
Youth Group restarts on Tuesday 10th January 6-30pm in the parish centre.  
  
As the new term beings, we wish the students, staff and parents a very happy and healthy 2023. We welcome  
Mr Anthony Wilkes as the new principal at St Joseph’s Primary school.  
 
DIOCESAN DIRECTORY - £3 each, 2023 Calendars (£1) and diaries (£3) are available from the Piety shop 
 
OFFERTORY – anyone wishing to bring up the offertory gifts at one of our weekend Masses, please speak to the 

welcomers, especially if you have requested the Mass intention.  

FIRST CONFESSION AND FIRST HOLY COMMUNION APPLICATION FORMS – are available from Fr Philip. The 
enrolment Mass will take place at 5pm Mass Saturday 7th January. Please return the completed form together 
with a copy of your child's baptismal form to Fr Philip or post it through the presbytery door asap.  
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CHURCH OPENING – Church is open all day from 8-30am – 4pm on Fridays.  Thank you everyone who signs up to 
welcome each week.  
 
JANUARY PRAYER INTENTIONS – Pope's Intentions for January.  We pray that educators may be credible witnesses, 
teaching fraternity rather than competition and helping the youngest and most vulnerable above all. Parish 
Intention; We pray for the children who are preparing for the Sacrament of First Confession.  
 
CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR DECEMBER 2022 400 CLUB WINNERS – A list of winners is available in the porch. 


